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Ripon Area School District Hosts Financial Aid Information Night 

Ripon, WI  –  Ripon Area School District will host a Financial Aid Information Night 
on Wednesday, October 4th at 6:00 p.m. in the RHS Community Room, a financial aid specialist 
will present about financial aid options from a variety of perspectives: 4-year colleges, 2-year 
colleges, and technical colleges.  
 
Applications for financial aid can be completed as early as October 1st for seniors applying for 
Fall 2018 college admission. High school counselors will be available, along with the financial 
aid specialist, to answer any of your questions. The program will last for about an hour. 
 
Receive information regarding: 
● Types of financial aid, including federal and state aid 
● Step-by-step financial aid form (FAFSA) instructions 
● How to apply for educational loans 
● Understanding your options  
 
All senior students and parents are also welcome to attend a 30-minute College Planning 
Session prior to the Financial Aid Information Night. This session will start at 5:15 p.m. and will 
address general college planning information such as the application process, sending 
transcripts and ACT scores, as well as what's to be expected in the coming year related to post-
secondary planning. 
 
Please contact your child’s school counselor, Mrs. Schatzinger (last names A – L) or Mrs. Daun 
(last names M – Z), by calling the high school at 920-748-4616 with any questions.   
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